
From:
East Anglia Two; EasrAngliaOneNorth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Subject: Fwd: PINS Ref: EA1N: ENO10077 and EA2: ENO10078 31 January 2022 deadline
Date: 31 January 2022 11:14:23

Begin forwarded message:

From: sally miles 
Date: 31 January 2022 at 11:08:15 GMT
To: sally miles 
Subject: Fwd: PINS Ref: EA1N: ENO10077 and EA2: ENO10078 31
January 2022 deadline

Begin forwarded message:

The Rt Hon Kwasi Kwarteng MP. 

Secretary of State for
Business, Energy and
Industrial Strategy.

Dear Secretary of State,

This
is
a
last
minute
plea
to
you.

Please
use
your
influence
to
halt



SPR's
and
National
Grid's
bid
to
cover
120
acres
of
beautiful
and
extremely
popular
Suffolk
coast
in
substations,
interconnectons,
motorway
sized
trenches,
concrete
and
construction
traffic
for
years
to
come.

Friston
floods
regularly
without
the
addition
of
fields
being
covered
by
acres
of
concrete.
Despite
SPR's
efforts
to
persuade
otherwise,
and



in
our
experience
they
will
say
absolutely
anything
to
get
their
way,
nothing
we
have
seen
will
mitigate
this
flood
risk

It
would
be
a
disaster
for
local
wildlife,
such
as
Red
deer,
indigenous
to
this
area,
great
crested
newts,
badger
sets,
otters,
rare
birds
etc.,
walkers,
ancient
woodland,
medieval
churches



and
nature
which
will
never
return
after
10
years
of
construction.

It
has
become
increasingly
obvious
to
anyone
following
this
process
that
If
National
Grid
is
allowed
it's
substation
at
Friston,
while
hiding
behind
SPR's
applications
for
EA1N
and
EA2,
it
will
naturally
follow
that
all
the
other
energy
projects,
now



beginning
to
come
to
light,
will
link
up
to
it.
Now
we
have
National
Grid's
plans
for
Nautalis,
Eurolink
and
Sealink
at
Snape,
with
3
more
to
come,
plus
the
prospect
of
three
giant
hydrogen
storage
tanks.
We
understand
there
will
be
many
more
such
projects
in
the
pipeline
as
Crown
Estates
and
government



have
huge
ambitions
to
expand
wind
farms,
and
all
for
this
area?

It
would
be
a
catastrophic
for
the
Suffolk
Coast,
ANOB,
Wildlife
and
areas
of
special
scientific
interest
etc,
and
importantly
would
put
a
wrecking
ball
through
the
local
economy,
which
relies
on
tourism
and
its
spinoffs.
Southwold,
Walberswick,
Blythburgh



and
Aldeburgh
are
all
important
and
thriving
little
gems.
This
has
all
been
documented
by
SASES,
SEAS,
Aldeburgh
Council
and
Snape
Maltings
among
others
and
submitted
to
you.

There
should
be
serious
consideration
given
to
the
brownfield
sites
available,
such
as
Bramford
and
Bradwell,
instead
of
allowing
the
most
convenient
and



cheapest
option
(for
National
Grid
and
SPR)
and
ignoring
the
disastrous
Cumulative
Effect
of
their
projects
on
the
local
area.
we
are
appealing
to
you
not
to
throw
East
Suffolk
under
the
bus
but
to
protect
all
the
beautiful
towns
and
villages
that
will
be
ruined,
as
well
as
Friston,
all
the
rare
wildlife



locally,
many
of
which
are
protected
species
and
the
local
ANOB
and
areas
of
Special
Scientific
Interest.

This
was
well
articulated
by
our
local
MP
with
a
scientific
background,
Dr.
Therese
Coffey.

It
is
for
these
reasons,
Mr.
Kwarteng
that
we
urge
you
to
give
a
split
on



EA1N
and
EA2
This
would
allow
work
on
the
wind
farms
at
sea
(
stage
one
)
to
go
ahead
without
delay
while
turning
down
onshore
development
of
substations
etc
which
would
give
time
for
government
to
properly
consider
delivery
options,
hopefully
avoiding
wrecking
the
countryside,
which
they
now
say
they
wish
to
protect.



Yours
sincerely,

Sally
Sturridge.

Unique
Reference
Number
20023726




